

MEMORADUM


TO:		Board of Directors 
FROM:		Patricia Kyle, CEO
DATE:		May 3, 2022
RE:		Broader Public Lobbyists

[bookmark: _GoBack]Under the Broader Public Sector guidelines, this confirms that CWSDS has not engaged a lobbyist to provide services from funds provided by the Province during 2022-2023 fiscal year.


